
 

The New Vine Help Center is currently in need of the following:  

Peanut Butter
Crackers 

Ramen Noodles
Mac and Cheese

 
Cereal

 
Canned Vegetables

Canned Soups
Canned Fruits
Canned Meats 

(Spam, Ham, etc)
 

Toiletry Items

Bring the items and place them in the carts at church or drop off at the Help Center on Wednesday or Saturday from 9am - 1pm


